
                                                                                                         

 
 
 
 

9/11/2020 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

On Thursday we were lucky enough to participate in a program to support the inclusion of 
people with disabilities. Social Futures came to the school to teach the kids about inclusion 
for people with disabilities and we had some fun games based on managing daily tasks if we 
had a disability. Children got to use sports wheelchairs, play games as if they were vision 
impaired, create art with clay and had a sausage sizzle to top it all off. The NDIS coordinators 
were fantastic in promoting people with disabilities and how it impacts daily lives. The 
children were able to take home the important message of inclusion, care and consideration 
for people with disabilities and the challenges they face on a daily basis. Thank you to all 
those who came to give up their time to support our students.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Just a reminder to everyone to keep working hard, follow the school rules and attend school each 
day to be invited to the end of year reward pool party. It is invite only, so make sure you are here 
and doing your job! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child is away from school can you please send a note, call the office or send a 
message via Facebook to let us know. EVERY SCHOOL DAY COUNTS! 

Regards, 

Shaun Piccoli 

Principal Tabulam Public School  

0422401669 

 

Children need to be on 
time and at school each 
day! 

  



 

 

 

   

  

  

   

   

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

9 November - K-6 swimming at Bonalbo 

9-13 November – NAIDOC week 

16 November – NO swimming 

17 November – Casino High School Year 7 
Transition- Nan Carm taking kids  

23-27 (not the 24th) November- Intensive 
swimming program at Bonalbo pool 

24 November – NAIDOC Day 

1 December – High School Orientation BCS 

2 December – High School Orientation BCS 

7 December- Presentation Day 

8 December- Year 6 Graduation dinner RSM 
club 

9 December- Year 6 reward day   

10 December- Christmas craft day  

14 December- Reward pool party at 
Bonalbo 

16 December- last day for kids 

29 January 2021- first day back for kids K-6 

4 February 2021- Swimming Carnival  

 

 

 

  

Our Year 6 children have a number of events occurring for 
them over the coming weeks and months. They have 
orientations, a graduation dinner at the RSM club in Casino 
and a rewards day. I encourage them to keep working hard 
and following the school expectations so they are invited to 
all these events. The school is working closely with Bonalbo 
Central School and Casino High School to support their 
transition to high school.  

 

K-6 were lucky enough to compete in our annual 
state of origin shoe competition on Wednesday last 
week and what fun we had. QLD took out the first 
leg, but NSW will come home strong. Go the Blues! 
Check out our Facebook page for some action 

 

 

 

Secret Santa gift 

If you would like your child to be involved in the Secret 
Santa gift giving, they will need to bring in $8 on or 
before Friday the 27th of November to be involved. For 
more information please contact the school front office. 
Teachers will purchase gifts and children will be able to 
open their gifts on a day selected.  

 


